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Sincerely,

 

On behalf of the entire team at Victoria 
Gold and our Eagle Gold Mine, we wish all 
Yukoners an opportunity today – on this 
National Day for Truth and Reconciliation 
- to recognize the painful legacy and 
ongoing impacts of residential schools.

Be this a quiet day of observation for you 
and yours or participation in a community 
event, my family will reflect upon our 
territory’s – and our country’s – history 
and our path forward together as 
Canadians to reconciliation.

Today is also Orange Shirt Day to raise 
awareness of the individual, family and 
community inter-generational impacts of 
residential schools and to promote that 
Every Child Matters.

N A T I O N A L  I N D I G E N O U S  P E O P L E S  D A Y

Tara, Katherine and I wearing orange to honour the thousands of Survivors of residential schools.

N A T I O N A L  D A Y  F O R  T R U T H  A N D  R E C O N C I L I A T I O N

ABOUT VICTORIA GOLD & THE EAGLE GOLD MINE 

Y U K O N E R S  A T  W O R K

 

VICTORIA GOLD IS PROUD  
TO HAVE YUKONERS AT WORK
IF YOU ARE A YUKONER WITH MINING EXPERIENCE, 
WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO CONNECT WITH US. 

Victoria is currently hiring tradespeople, equipment 
operators, process/crusher operators and other positions  
to work at the Eagle Gold Mine. Visit the “Work For Us”  
page on our website at vgcx.com/contact/work-for-us/  
and send your resume to greatpeoplework@vgcx.com. 

The Eagle Gold Mine is situated within Victoria 
Gold’s 100 per cent-owned Dublin Gulch 
Property located approximately 375 kiolometres 
north of Whitehorse and 85 kilometres north, 
northeast of the Village of Mayo within the 
traditional territory of the First Nation of Na-Cho 
Nyak Dun. The property is accessible by road 
year-round and is connected to Yukon Energy 
Corp’s electrical grid. The mine is a significant 
contributor to the Yukon economy employing 
350-400 people.
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